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  Acting Chief Executive Amanda Askham                                                     

  
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Proposed carriageway works – Kings Delph, Whittlesey 
 
I would like to advise you that Cambridgeshire County Council will be carrying out gully 
repairs within Kings Delph, Whittlesey. 
 
These works are due to take place overnight on Friday 25th and Saturday 26th February 
2022 between the hours of 6pm and 11pm. 
  
To ensure the safety of our workforce and the public, we will be restricting the use of the 
carriageway, to carry out these works. 
 
To enable us to carry out the works quickly and efficiently, please ensure that your vehicles 
are not parked on the road or footway between the hours of 5.30pm and 11pm, as we will 
require full access at all times to the highway.   
 
I apologise in advance for any inconvenience and disruption caused during these works.  If 
you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Lisa Lark 
Network Management Officer 

My ref: LL/Crack Sealing/2021-22  

  

Your ref:  
Date: February 2022 

Contact: Lisa Lark 
Telephone: 0345 045 5212 

E Mail: NWM@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
  
 
 
 

Place and Economy  
Highways Service 

 
Witchford Depot 
Box No. ET1029 

Stirling Way 
Witchford 

CB6 3NR 
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